
Valerie Bowler, Chair   November 20, 2023 
Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee 
Oshawa City Hall 
50 Centre St. S. 
Oshawa, ON  
L1H 3Z7 

c/o Branden Morris, City of Oshawa 

Hello Valerie, 

I am writing on behalf of the Board and staff of Friends of Second 
Marsh to thank you and the committee for your nomination to the 
Durham Environment and Climate Advisory Committee for the Dr. J. 
Murray Speirs Restoration Award. 

We are proud of what we have accomplished through the Let’s De-
Phrag the Marsh! project and were very honoured to receive this 
recognition.  

Thank you again. 

Peter 

Peter S. Taylor 
President 
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